Employee Health Exposure Alert-CONFIDENTIAL

This is a letter notifying your department of an employee that has tested positive for COVID-19.



[bookmark: _GoBack]This is a notification that an employee within your department has tested positive for COVID-19. Employee Health has completed an exposure investigation and has determined no exposure of COVID-19 to colleagues based on one the following:

· During the exposure window, the colleague was not at work.

OR

· During the exposure window, the colleague was at work but denies ever being within 6 feet of another employee for longer than 15 minutes without the use of universal masking and hand hygiene.

Please continue to advise staff to continue practicing universal masking/eye protection, social distancing, and hand hygiene. All employees that develop any concerning symptoms of COVID-19 should stay off work and contact Employee Health.

· Monday through Friday, call 402.552.3563 during business hours 0700-1630.

· Only call the OUCH pager after 1630 on Friday through Sunday. All calls to the OUCH pager after business hours on Monday-Thursday will be directed to call Employee Health during normal business hours.

Please contact Employee Health with any questions or concerns.









